








February 12, 2021

Leticia Foster, CSA I
County of Los Angeles 
Contract Administration Division
Compliance Section
3530 Wilshire Blvd, 4th floor
Los Angeles, CA  90010

Dear Ms. Foster,

On behalf of the Personal Involvement Center Foster Family Agency, I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you for your time and patience while conducting our 
Foster Family Agency Monitoring review.  I also want to thank Victor Akinmurele, CSA 
II, and Jennifer Bateman - OCHMD, for their time and patience in participating in our 
Foster Family Agency Monitoring Exit Review on 12/22/20.  Please know we are 
grateful for the information, recommendations and insight you have provided to us.  
Ware excited about the opportunity to continue to learn, grow and most of all to support 
children, youth and families in the Foster Care system.

Please see attached our response/Corrective Action Plan (CAP) to the Exit review 
findings conducted on December 22, 2020.  If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding the contents of the attached document, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at your earliest convenience at (323) 828-0937 or via email at; mdiggs@picservice.org.

Sincerely, 

Maxine Diggs
CEO

Cc: Jennifer Bateman, OHCMD
 PIC Board Secretary
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